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Peterman Den,
General Manager,

Best Copy Print Solutions,

	15, Stalk Lane, Pantaloon Street,

Stockholm, Sweden


11th July 2012
Dear Mr. Den,

This is in reference to your email yesterday notifying me of the interview scheduled for Friday for the position of Administrative and Human Resource Head; I would like to thank you very much for your consideration. I also would like to inform you that I accept your invitation to the interview. I will be sure to avail myself at the time and date as mentioned by you.
I am very grateful for your positive consideration and look forward to a very fruitful working relationship.
Yours faithfully,

Collins Bates
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